
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 9/16/2011 2:58:38 PM 
To: 'srt@cpuc.ca.gov' (srt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Manheim, William (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WVM3) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: R.l 1-02-019 - Receipt for 3-Day Notice and 3-Day Notice Grant, and Ex parte 

Communication 

«...» «...» 

Sarah, 

To follow up on your email to Brian Cherry and Bill Manheim, attached above is the 
confirmation receipt for the grant of 3-day notice along with the 3-day notice service for 
our meeting with Commissioner Ferron on August 25. 

Our 3-day notice notes the CPUC Rules and Practice Section 3 requirement for 
individual meetings of equal time for other parties. 

Additionally, below In the email forwarded from our assistant!Redacted is the 
documentation of the three-day notice and notice of ex parte communication. 

We believe the documentation is in order, but please give me a call If you have 
questions or concerns. 

Best regards, 

Jennifer 
415-973-2904 
415-516-8347 

From: I Redacted I 

Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 2:31 PN 

To: Dowdell, Jennifer 

Subject: R.11-02-019 - Receipt for 3-Day Notice and 3-Day Notice Grant, and Ex parte Communication 

«...» 

«...» 
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